
  

 

HEART  TO  HEART  
                                                                   ESTABLISHED  1967  

  A p r i l  2 0 1 6  

Providing scholarships to individuals studying to be Missionaries of the Sacred Heart priests and brothers. 

 The Sacred Heart Foundation Board of Directors is 
pleased to announce that $78,000 in scholarship awards for 
2016 was approved at the March Board Meeting. The 
Scholarship Committee reviewed applications from ten 
different MSC Provinces located in eight different  
countries.  Eighty-eight MSC deacons and seminary students 
will receive financial assistance. Through the generosity of 
our supporters since 1968 this is the highest annual award 
the Sacred Heart Foundation has given in scholarships.  
 
 
  
 

 
 

 
The mission of the Sacred Heart Foundation is to raise funds to provide 
financial assistance for the education of future priests and brothers of the 
Missionaries of the Sacred Heart.  

 
 

Thank you  
for making  

these scholarships possible.  

MSC Province # of awards 

USA Colombia 11 

Brazil (Curitiba)  5 

Brazil (Rio de Janeiro) 5 

Brazil (Sao Paolo) 6 

Cameroon 23 

Dominican Republic 6 

Fiji 5 

India 11 

Indonesia 10 

Korea 6 

Foundation Awards 88 Scholarships 

 In addition to staffing Santa Margarita Maria Parish, which is located in 
a poor, working class section of Bogotá, MSC in Colombia are also involved 
in formation and provide direct assistance to the poor. The formation program 
(Casa Chevalier) is flourishing. As part of their formation, the seminarians 
studying at Casa Chevalier go on mission experiences to very remote areas in 
Colombia during their Christmas and Easter vacations. Seminarians also help 
manage the MSC farm, thereby helping to provide the food they eat. 
 The MSC have a long history of volunteering at Fundación Vida Nueva 
(New Life Foundation), which works with prostitutes and their children to help 
them break the cycle of prostitution. MSC seminarians teach catechism classes 
to the children there. 

Scholarship Funds support Missionaries of the Sacred Heart in Colombia 

Left to right:  Jayme St. Croix-President, Fr. Vincent Freeh, MSC , 
Nancy McCabe– Past President, and Thomas Bruno– Vice President 



2 

 

Sacred Heart 
Foundation 

______________________ 

668 Thompson Street 
Watertown, New York  13601 

(315)782-3344 
FAX (315) 782-0473 

Office Hours Monday-Thursday, 9-2 
e-mail:  mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

______________________ 
 

HONORARY COUNCIL 
Father Pierre Aubin, MSC 
Timothy F. Brady, DDS 

Walter P. Cummings 
Paul DiFabion 
John Gaffney 
Richard Gefell 

Beverly A. Hennigan 
John Hill 

William R. Jesmore 
Mary McDonald Mascott 

Nancy A. Navarra 
Linda Petrie 

John T. Tucker 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
President 

Jayme St. Croix  
Vice-President 
Thomas Bruno 

Treasurer 
Joseph M. Butler, Jr. 

Secretary 
Daniel Villa 

Past-President 
Nancy McCabe 

 
~~~ 

Michael Bufalini 
William Caprara 

Sr. Bernadette Collins, SSJ 
Steven Elliott 

Fr. Vincent Freeh, MSC 
Lisa L’Huillier 
Julie Hutchins 
Anthony Marra 

Dcn. Kevin Mastellon 
Frank Reff 

 

STAFF 
Julie Moots 

Business Manager 
 

WEBSITE 
www.sacredheartfoundation.com 

 

FACEBOOK 
The Scared Heart Foundation Watertown NY 

   

Father Mark McDonald, MSC 
to speak at 2016 Foundation Diner 

 

The Sacred Heart Foundation is pleased to announce that Father Mark McDonald, 
MSC will be the featured speaker at the Foundation’s Annual Dinner on 
September 21, 2016. Father  Mark is a native of Water town having grown up 
on a dairy farm on Pearl Street Road.  

He is the son of Don and Anna Murrock 
McDonald who were long time members of 
the Parish of Our Lady of the Sacred Heart. 
Along with his sisters, Mary and Sally, he 
attended Sacred Heart School and 
Immaculate Heart Academy. 
 

From an early age, Father Mark considered 
a vocation with the Missionaries of the 
Sacred Heart and was very influenced in 
that regard by Father Benoit Dostie. After 
two years of college at St. Bonaventure 

University and one year with the MSCs in Arthabaska, Quebec, he took his first 
vows with the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart in 1962. His life with the MSCs 
then unfolded.  In 1963 Fr. Mark graduated from Laval University, Quebec City, 
and continued his studies in Rome, Italy. He was ordained a priest in Watertown 
in 1968 where he proceeded to serve the community as a Staff member - Sacred 
Heart Prep (minor seminary) in Watertown and Teacher: Immaculate Heart 
Central High School (English, Religion, French, Latin, Mathematics) and as Vice 
Principal at IHC. He then relocated to serve as Director of the MSC Center 
(retreat and renewal center) in Shelby, Ohio. From 1983 to 1991 he served in 
Colombia as Formation Director and Missionary in Bogota, and Sectional 
Superior of MSC in Colombia. He returned to the USA as Provincial of the 
MSCs in the United States in Aurora, Illinois. In1997 he returned to Watertown 
as Pastor of Our Lady of the Sacred Heart parish. Fr. Mark then became Director 
of Cor Novum (retreat and renewal center) in Issoudun, France in 1999. In 2005 
Fr. Mark was appointed Superior General of the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart 
in Rome, Italy where he continues to this day. 
 

Father Mark has been a faithful supporter of the Sacred Heart Foundation. He has 
stressed the essential role the laity plays in fostering vocations and funding the 
education of future priests and brothers. He is thrilled to once again address the 
generous supporters of the Foundation having spoken at past Annual Foundation 
Dinners in 1976, 1986, 1996, and 2006.  

  

 

The Sacred Heart Foundation has been a general membership 
organization since 2003. The membership year begins April 1st  and 
concludes the following March 31st annually.  Join now for 2016.  
Membership dues are only $10 per year per person.  Current members 
are listed on page 5 in this newsletter.   
 
Membership benefits include the remembrance in the daily prayers of the 
Missionaries of the Sacred Heart, your membership card, newsletters, 
eligibility to vote at the annual meeting and, most importantly, every 
membership supports the Foundation’s mission of providing financial 
assistance to MSC students.   
 

An Envelope is enclosed in this newsletter for your convenience 
Register on-line: Ways to Support SHF  

www.sacredheartfoundation.com 

□  New Member         □   Renewal 
Member _____________________________________Phone______________ 

Address________________________________________________________ 

City______________________________________ State ______ ZIP_______ 

 E-Mail_________________________________________________________ 

Payment Method: 

 My check for $_________ is enclosed Cash Enclosed $__________ 
 

Please charge my credit card $______ 

 Visa    MasterCard    American Express    Discover 
 
________________________________________________________________   
Name as it appears on card 
________________________________  ________________    __________ 
Card Number             Expiration Date       CVV     
                
________________________________  ______________  
Signature              Date           
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Oh, no! That was our last  
Foundation Card! 

Don’t worry!  We can order 

cards online 24/7 at the  

Foundation website.  
www.sacredheartfoundation.com 

 
Create a Lasting Memory with 
a Sacred Heart Foundation 
Scholarship 
 
 We now  have 45 named 
Scholarships.  That means forty five 
individuals or companies have donated at 

least $15,000 to the Foundation to fund a Scholarship.  This provides 
a base for an endowment and allows us to provide a $1,000 annual 
gift to a deserving MSC Student.  The Scholarships are named after 
an individual, a family or a business.   
 
 We ask you to consider this way of supporting our mission.  
All donor contributions to date go towards the $15,000 goal.  Many 
of our  donors are well on their way to a Named Scholarship.  Please 
call the Foundation office at 782-3344 and we can provide your 
accumulated donation total.   

 Welcome to 
our Newest  

Board Member 
 

Julie Hutchins is a long 
time parishioner of Our 
Lady of the Sacred Heart 
parish and a graduate of 
Immaculate Heart 
Central.  She has two 

boys that also attend IHC.  Julie has been working for 
the Jefferson County Public Defender’s office since 
1993  and is currently the Public Defender. Julie 
enjoys following her passion of justice and working 
with people.  

 

Sacred Heart Foundation Board Elects New Officers 
  

 The Sacred Heart Foundation is pleased 
to announce the selection of officers for 2016 
Board of Directors.  From left to right: Dan 
Villa joins the executive committee as 
Secretary, Joseph Butler Jr. is returning as 
Treasurer, Jayme St. Croix will be serving as 
President and Thomas Bruno Sr. joins the 
executive committee as Vice-President.  
Congratulations to our new officers and thank 
you for serving on the Sacred Heart 
Foundation Board of Directors.  

Board and Honorary Council Mass 
 

 On January 23th the Board of Directors and 
Honorary Council Members Celebrated Mass at Our 
Lady of the Sacred Heart Church in Watertown.  Past 
President and Honorary Council Member Paul DiFabion 
spoke of the Foundation Mission and how each and 
everyone of us is called to this mission.   
 By supporting the Sacred Heart Foundation you 
are helping support the formation of priests that follow 
Christ’s mission and spread the word of the Gospel to all 
those who will listen. 
 Thank you to those who have heard that call and 
have now become supporters of the Sacred Heart 
Foundation. 
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18 hole  
Captain and Crew - $320/Team 
Singles Welcome—$80/player 

 

Entry fees are due by June 8, 2016 

Special Golf Contests  
Mulligans 

Skins 
Hole-in-One Contests 

Sacred Heart Foundation   
Frank Caprara Memorial Golf Tournament 

 
Wednesday June 15th, 2016 Watertown Golf Club 

 
Registration starts at 8 AM - Shotgun start at 10 AM 

 
Dinner and Awards  

immediately after the Tournament 
 

 
 

 

Proceeds benefit  
Sacred Heart Foundation 

All Proceeds from the golf tournament aid in supporting our 
mission to raise funds to provide financial assistance for the 

education and of future priests and brothers of the 
Missionaries of the Sacred Heart. 

Application forms will be available on the:  
Sacred Heart Foundation website  

or by contacting the Foundation Office 
315-782-3344 

Don’t forget to send in your  
Hole sponsorship  $100  

Or register online  
www.sacredheartfoundation.com/golf 

Raffle Ticket Drawing June 15th 
 

We had such an overwhelming response last year that we decided to once again offer everyone the opportunity to 
support the Golf Tournament. Use the form below to purchase raffle tickets.  Please make sure you return them to 

the Foundation office no later than June 13th to be included in the drawing.   
An enveloped is enclosed in this newsletter for your convenience. 

 Print Name: _____________________________ 
 
Address:_____________________________________________________________________________________  
 
Phone #  _______________                                  Number of tickets you wish to purchase_______________ 
 
Ticket Cost:   $20.00 for 10 tickets or $2.00 each 
 
Prizes :  1st place—$500.00   2nd place—$300.00  3rd place—$200.00 
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These individuals and businesses have paid dues for 2016 as recorded  

From January 01 2016  to March 10, 2016  
Your membership tells the world you are a member of our team!   

Any question, please call the office (315) 782-3344 or email 
mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

 
A very special  Thank You to those who contribute more than the mini-

mum dues each year.   
Your generosity is a blessing to the Foundation.     

Dcn. Larry & Vickie Ambeau 

Douglas & Mary Anderson 

John Andrew 

Msgr. Robert Aucoin 

Kenneth Baker 

William & Mary Lynn Barden 

Sarah Barden-Schantz 

Edmund Becker 

Randolph Belina 

Fred Benedetto 

Rose Bezanilla 

Bruce & Rhonda Bezanilla 

JoAnn Blunt 

Bill & Lori Brennan 

Sean & Jennifer Brett 

Tom & Sandy Bruno 

Richard Burnett 

Rosemary Burns 

LeRoy & Susanne Bush 

Mel & Rose Busler 

Sandra Butler 

Donald & Francee Calarco 

Dr. Joseph & Helen Cannella 

Charlie & Maureen Caprara 

Nate Carbone 

Sherry & Catherine Carr 

Connie Cavallario 

Helen Chisholm 

Sr. Bernadette Collins, SSJ 

Margaret Cook 

Paul Cook 

Sr. Janet Coseo, SSJ 

Jim Crescenzi 

Rose Crupi 

Pat Crupi 

David & Anne Delles 

Thomas & Nancy Delosh 

Verna Docteur 

Glen Dodge 

Richard & Jean Doell 

Richard Donovon 

Jean Dowe 

Victor Dudley 

Eleanor Duffy 

Elizabeth Durant 

Marjorie Dyer 

Steve & Regina Elliott 

Patricia Fanning 

Sandra Faylo 

Frank & Catherine Fazio 

Sr. Mary Louise Fielder, SSJ 

Louis Fiorentino 

Larry Fioretto 

Paul & Betty Fitzgerald 

William & Amy Flynn 

Grace Flynn 

Stephen & Judy Foy 

Jeanette Frank 

James & Margaret Fraser 

Rose Frattali 

Fr. Vincent Freeh, MSC 

Joseph & Ann Fusco 

Agnes Gaffney 

John Gaffney 

Edmond & Yolanda Galluccio 

Stephen Gebo 

Robert Gefell 

Mary Gosier 

Josephine Grant 

Dori Grunert 

Helen Guardino-Trimm 

James & Margaret Harberson 

Beverly Harding 

Bev Hennigan 

John Hermann 

William & Mary Hermann 

Herman Hetzler 

Robert Humphrey 

Paul & Janet Ingro 

Anthony & Mary Izzo 

Rev. Bernard Jakubco, MSC 

William & Joyce Jesmore 

Herbert Jollett 

Robert & Antoinette Keggins 

Chester & Antoinette Kubis 

Rev. Authur LaBaff 

James & Claire Lafferty 

Beverly Lamica 

Mary Lanfear 

Bishop Terry LaValley 

Mark & Joanne Lavarnway 

Archie & Roseanne Laverty 

James & Constance Leana 

Joseph & Toni Leone 

Joan Liscomb 

Nicola Luciani 

Richard & Maureen Maigret 

Paul & Lilliane Mandeville 

Jennie Maneeley 

John Manfred 

William & Judith Marmon 

John & Viola Martin 

Paul & Mary Martin 

Ted & Mary Mascott 

Verna Mason 

Dcn. Kevin & Kathy Mastellon 

Richard Matlick 

Michael May 

Joseph & Nancy McCabe 

Joseph & Josephine McCarthy 

Alice Mary McDermott 

William McGurrin 

Matthey McKenna 

Paul & Thelma McManaman 

Francis Mitchell 

John & Joan Mitchell 

Kathy Mitchell 

John & Jean Monigan 

Art & Carolyn Montondo 

Julie Moots 

Catherine Moran 

Tony & Kay Morgia 

Msgr. John Murphy 

Amy Murrock 

Mary Myers 

Barbara Narrow 

David Nicol 

Vincent Novlaes 

Michael & Patricia O’Driscoll 

Patricia O’Driscoll 

Lyola O’Reilly 

Lawrence & Joan Page 

Judy Paquin 

Br. Jean Paul Paradis 

Vincent Paragon 

Rosemary Patenaude 

Sharon Patterson 

Patrick & Judy Pearson 

Ronald & Celia Perciaccante 

Stephen & Madelyn Perry 

Mary Pike 

Philip Priolo 

Paul & Lillian Reese 

Joseph Reff 

Betty Reff 

Frank Reff 

Joseph & Carol Rich 

Keith Robbins 

Fr. Donald Robinson 

Julie Rockwood 

Roy & Shirley Sauter 

Elizabeth Schatz 

Frank & Susan Schepis 

Duane & Rosemary Schewendy 

Helen Sciarra 

Ruth Seaman 

Dcn. Bernard Slate 

David & Margaret Soderquist 

Jayme & JoAnn St. Croix 

Johnathon Stone 

William & Theresa Stoodley 

Jay & Lisa Storey 

Doug & Katrina Thomas 

Mark & Carole Thompson 

John Tucker 

Anna Mae Wapen 

Harold Wiley 

Suzanne Williams 

Janet Zapf 
 

Business Memberships 

Shawn Granger  

Landscaping & Snow Removal 

Ronnie Granger Paving 

Watertown Firefighter’s 

Benevolent Association Inc. 

Sacred Heart Foundation 
 
 

668 Thompson Street Watertown, NY  13601 
315-782-3344 

www.sacredheartfoundation.com 
mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

       Facebook: The Sacred Heart Foundation Watertown NY 
 

2016 Membership Card 
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In Recognition of Joe Butler Jr. 

“Mayoral Win” 

By Mr. John Gaffney 

In Recognition of Midge Fraser 

“ 25 years of service to RCIA Ministry” 

By Mr. John Gaffney 

In Recognition of Scott Gray 

“Election as Chairman of Board of Legislators” 

By Mr. John Gaffney 

In Recognition ~ In Honor ~ In Celebration 

Mr. & Mrs. Nick Buduson 

Mr. & Mrs. William Flynn 

Mr. & Mrs. Herman Hetzler 

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Izzo 

Ms. Rosemary Jellish 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Lacasse 

Ms. Mercedes La’O (Estate) 

Mr. & Mrs. William McGurrin 

Mrs. Virginia Palumbo 

Deacon Bernard E. Slate 

Mr. & Mrs. Douglas Thomas 

Sacred Heart Foundation Benefactors 

Thinking of You 

Thinking of  Audrey Hayton 

By Mr. & Mrs. Sherry Carr 
Thinking of  Albert & Betty Hermann 

By Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann 
Thinking of  Verna Mason 

By Mr. & Mrs. Bill Kirchgessner 
Thinking of Ralph & Sue Johnson 

By Agnes & John Gaffney 
Thinking of you Leonard Edus 

By Helen Sciarra 
Thinking of you Clarice Mancini 
By Mr. & Mrs. Richard Donovan 

Thinking of you Steve & Lynn Perry 
By Agnes & John Gaffney 

Thinking of you Mike & Nicki Gaffney 
By Agnes & John Gaffney 

Thank You   

Thank you to Mary & Ted Mascott 

From Mrs. Barbara Mead 

Thank you to Friends and Supporters 

From Mr. Joe Butler Jr. 

It’s Dinner Book Tribute Time 
 

 Space is available in the dinner booklet for 
Memorial Tributes to deceased friends and relatives or 
a Special Tribute to honor a living relative or friend. 
 

 If you have remembered someone in the past,  a 
renewal form was mailed to you.  We hope you will 
renew your tribute in the 2016 book.  
 

 If you haven’t included a tribute in past years,  
we invite you to use the coupon below.  Please mail 
your completed  form  with payment or credit card 
information to the  Sacred Heart Foundation office  
by April 30th. 
====================================== 

Dinner Book Tributes 
Please indicate:  

___ In Loving Memory of           ___ Living Gift for 

 

——————————————————————— 
 

——————————————————————— 

by 

 

——————————————————————— 

Your name ___________________________________ 
 

Address _____________________________________ 
 

___________________________________________ 
 

Phone _____________  Email ____________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Cash enclosed $ ______________ 

 

Check payable to Sacred Heart Foundation for $_______ is enclosed 

 

Please charge my Credit Card $ __________ 
___ Discover  ___ Visa ___ MasterCard ___ American Express  

 

Card Number ___________________________________________ 

Expiration date __________   CVV Code (3 digit code on back of card) _______ 

 

Signature: ____________________________________________________________ 

 
An enveloped is enclosed in this newsletter for your convenience 

 Size Donation 

 1/8 page $25.00 

 1/4 page $50.00 

 1/2 page $100.00 

 Full Page $200.00 

 1/2 page  

with photo 

 

$125.00 

 Full page  

with photo 

 

$225.00 
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Sacred Heart Foundation—Living Memorial 
November 12, , 2015—March 10, 2016 

DONOR                                       IN MEMORY OF DONOR                                       IN MEMORY OF 

Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Branche .......... Clifford & Theresa Alton 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Gracey ................................ Dennis Aubin 
Ms. Mary Lanfear .............................................. Grace Babcock 
Mr. Kenneth Baker ............................................... Wilma Baker 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ...................................... Frank Bango 
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante ............Anna Marie Barbalich 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ............................ Anna M. Barbalich 
Ms. Mary Lanfear ................................................ Quinta Beutel 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy ............................. Nancy Boliver 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ............................. Dan & Lucy Boyle 
Mr. & Mrs. Sherry Carr .................................. Margaret Bonner 
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Branche ......... Edward & Helen Branche 
Agnes & John Gaffney ....................................... James E. Brett 
Mrs. Rosemary Burns ................................ Karl & James Burns 
Mr. Nate Carbone ........................................... Rita M. Carbone 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ...................... Patricia Dalton Carlson 
Fr. Pierre Aubin .............................................. Frank Cavallario 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ..............................................Denise Collins 
Mr. & Mrs. William Murrock ................................. Ann Conley 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Matlick .......................... Briana Costantini 
Ms. Helen Sciarra ...............................................Richard Coseo 
Mr. & Mrs. George Hetzler ................................. John Culligan 
Mr. John Gaffney ............................................. James DeFranco 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear .................................................... Betty Dick 
Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan ....................... Mona Hunt Dittmeier 
Mr. Glenn Dodge ................................................ Marion Dodge 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ........................... Richard C. Doolittle 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Gracey ................................. Viola Dutton 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ............................................. John Freeh Sr. 
Mrs. Dorothy Vespa............................................ John Freeh Sr. 
Kathy & Mike Moran ......................................... John Freeh Sr.  
Mrs. Jean Dowe .................................................. Bertha Fregoe 
Ms. Barbara Uhlinger ................................. Edmund Gadomski 
Mr. John Gaffney ............................ John P. “Geppy” Gebhardt 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ............................................... Evelyn Gibbs 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ........................... Cecil E. Greenwood 
Mr. Frank Reff ............................................ Frederick Haggerty 
Mr. & Mrs. Craig Granger ................................Delores Hanson 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ............................................Delores Hanson 
Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow .................. Delores “Dilly” Hanson 
Mrs. Sharon Patterson .......................................Delores Hanson 
Mr. John Gaffney .................................................. Peter E. Hare 
Mrs. Jean Dowe ..................................................James Hartzell 
Mrs. Janet Zapf ...................................................... Jim Hartzell 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Clark ..................................James Hartzell 
Agnes & John Gaffney ........................... Edward K. Hudzenski 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ............................................... Karen Hepfer 
Mr. & Mrs. Nathan Holloway ....................... Orville Humphrey 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ............................... Donna E. Jenkins 
Mr. & Mrs. Matlick .............................................. Patty Keaton 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ............................. Matthew F. Kehoe 
Mr. Frank Reff ................................................ Ricky L’Huillier 
Mrs. Ann Loftus ......................................... Thelma LaFountain 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ......................................... Gertrude LaRock 
Mrs. June Loftus .................................................... Peter Loftus 
Agnes & John Gaffney ................................. Michael G. Loftus 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe...................................... Judy Lyng 
Rob & Rhonda ................................................... Joanne Martini 
Mike & Kelly ..................................................... Joanne Martini 

Deanna & Bill  ................................................... Joanne Martini 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ............................................ Joanne Martini 
Mr. & Mrs. Sherry Carr ................................... Joanne Martinin 
Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan ......................... Phyllis McCarmack 
Mr. & Mrs. Herman Hetzler ............................. Terese Metzger 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ............................................ Karen Monltais 
Mr. John Gaffney .............................................. Karen Montrois 
Agnes & John Gaffney .......................... Fr. Edmund J. Morelle 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ....................... Charlyne Moromiatno 
Mrs. Jean Dowe .................................................. Sharon Morris 
Mrs. Antonette Navarra ................................. Elaine F. Navarra 
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Kozolwski ......................... John Navarra 
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Kozolwski ...................... Elaine Navarra 
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Elliott ...................................... Mike Nichols 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ............................ Michael K. Nichols 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles .............................. Michael K. Nicols 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ................................................. Roger Noel 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ................................... Susan O’Brien 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ............................... Susan C. O’Brien 
Mr. & Mrs. Sherry Carr .................................. Michael O’Brien 
Mr. & Mrs. Roger Fiaschetti ................................. Jane O’Brien 
Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan ...........................Raymond O’Bryne 
Ms. Helen Sciarra ............................................. Richard J. Pepe 
Mr. Charles Phillipson .....................Rita Mecomaco Phillipson 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw .................................... Mark Piakaski 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Clark ..................................... Carlton Pike 
Mr. & Mrs. John Morgia ............................. Carlton C. Pike, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann .................................. Barb Riley 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles .............................. Anna Mae Rupert 
Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan ...................................... Lottie Ryan 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Matlick ....................... Christopher Searcy 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ............................................... June Shannon 
Mary Alice & Robert Genter ........................ Aunt Doris Shortt 
Jeanine &Cedrie Shaw .................................. Aunt Doris Shortt 
Ken & Bev Cannan ....................................... Aunt Doris Shortt 
Mike & Agnes Cannan ................................. Aunt Doris Shortt 
Maureen & Peter Verschneider ..................... Aunt Doris Shortt 
Marty & Kathy Cannan ................................. Aunt Doris Shortt 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Cannan ......................... Aunt Doris Shortt 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Clark ........... Doris “Casey” Wilder Shortt 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Fitzgerald .......... Doris “Casey” Wilder Shortt 
Mr. John Gaffney .................................................. Casey Shortt 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ............................................... Casey Shortt 
Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann ................. Doris “Casey” Shortt 
Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow ................................... Casey Shortt 
Mr. Robert Humphrey ............................... Casey Wilder Shortt 
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Cochis ................................. Casey Shortt 
Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore .................... Casey Wilder Shortt 
Dcn. Bernard Slate .................................... Casey Wilder Shortt 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe ...................... Casey Wilder Shortt 
Mr. & Mrs. John Morgia .............................. Joyce L. Simmons 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Matlick ................................... Cliff Soucy 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles .................................... Sally A. Spath 
Ms. Susan Sprague .................................. Fred & Lucy Sprague 
Ms. Susan Sprague ............................... John & George Sprague 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy ...................... Carolyn Trombley 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ....................Donald F. Woodward Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann ............... Anthony “Andy” Zach 
 

James E. Brett 
June 4, 1928 - January 27, 2016 

 Mr. Brett was a long time supporter of the Sacred Heart Foundation, serving on the Board of Directors from 
1976 to 1987 and held various positions on the board including President. Mr. Brett was also a member of the Honorary 
Council, during which time he continued to support the mission of the Sacred Heart Foundation. Mr. Brett was well 
know throughout the greater Watertown community serving on numerous boards, committees, and a member of many 
community organizations.  The Sacred Heart Foundation would like to extend our gratitude and appreciation for his 
years of support.   

Please keep his family in your prayers 
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Doris B. “Casey” Wilder Shortt passed away 
January 10, 2016.  Casey was an active member of 

the Sacred Heart Foundation Board of Directors 
from 1989-1997, and continued her support as a 

member of the Honorary Council.   
She gave generously of her time and talents in 

supporting the mission of the Foundation.  One 
who did not wait to be asked, but reached out with 
new ideas and truly believed in supporting the 

education of individuals around the world to 
become Priests and Brothers.  Being a nurse for 

thirty years, her caring and compassionate ways 
continued on in her retirement, serving her faith 

community on a daily basis as well as lifting their 
spirits with her sense of humor.   

 
Please keep Casey in your prayers. 

Accounting 
 

When the time comes to present my “ledger of life” 
For it’s final “audit” to God: 

 

He’ll find lots of pages of laughter, 
Some pages stained by tears, 

Some tell of frowns of ups and downs 
And some record my fears. 

 

Some pages, I’ve asked for forgiveness 
For transgression I’m guilty of, 

While others hold prayers of thanksgiving,  
For God’s blessings of life and love. 

 

Please, God, I hope my account is in order, 
That I’ve done what you sent me to do. 

And I pray you will smile and reach for my hand 
To bid me to come live with you. 

 

Doris Canann Wilder Shortt 

“Casey” 


